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#Truthbomb Card Deck SELF-HELP & PERSONAL DEVELOPMENT. Inspiration is for everyone! It
isn't reserved for high-profile creative geniuses in the arts and
sciences - it's our Divine birthright. In Living an Inspired Life
(previously published under the title Inspiration), Dr Wayne W Dyer
explains how to connect to the knowledge and understanding that we had
in the spirit realm before we chose to incarnate in physical form.
From this all knowing place of spirit, we choose our physical body,
our parents and the nature of the life we would lead on the earth. We
made these choices co-creatively with the Source and now here on earth
if we can reconnect to that Source energy it can transform our lives.
Living our lives inspired by Source energy is a powerful antidote to
the feelings of emptiness that disconnection from our soul creates. As
you read each chapter in this book, you'll find specific suggestions
for living 'in-Spirit'.

The Universe Has Your Back
Discover the thirty-day -ing Equation to sharpen your intuitive senses
and activate untapped inspirations! Lots of people are selling
"happiness" these days, but in her hip self-transformation book, Add
More -ing to Your Life, motivational speaker and life coach Gabrielle
Bernstein truly shows you how to make happiness a way of life by
accessing your -ing—your Inner Guide. In her thirty-day -ing Equation,
Gabrielle will show you how to bulldoze negative thought patterns and
create personal change through positive affirmations, physical
activity, and visualization meditations. Get prepared to change your
life by accessing a state of "flow" to help you connect with your
-ing. You'll release your negativity and choose happiness!

The Calling
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This information-packed little book,which presents the teachings of
the nonphysical entity Abraham, will help you learn how to manifest
your desires so that you’re living the joyous and fulfilling life you
deserve. Each day, you’ll come to understand how your relationships,
health issues, finances, career concerns, and more are influenced by
the Universal laws that govern your time-space reality—and you’ll
discover powerful processes that will help you go with the positive
flow of life. So start making your dreams a reality . . . right now!

Shine from the Inside Oracle
This item contains 44 oracle cards of animals and a guidebook to help
interpret each card's general meaning.

Attracting Abundance

Heart Thoughts Cards
A gorgeously written novel in verse about three girls in three
different time periods who grew up to become groundbreaking
scientists. Maria Merian was sure that caterpillars were not wicked
things born from mud, as most people of her time believed. Through
careful observation she discovered the truth about metamorphosis and
documented her findings in gorgeous paintings of the life cycles of
insects. More than a century later, Mary Anning helped her father
collect stone sea creatures from the cliffs in southwest England. To
him they were merely a source of income, but to Mary they held a
stronger fascination. Intrepid and patient, she eventually discovered
fossils that would change people’s vision of the past. Across the
ocean, Maria Mitchell helped her mapmaker father in the whaling
village of Nantucket. At night they explored the starry sky through
his telescope. Maria longed to discover a new comet—and after years of
studying the night sky, she finally did. Told in vibrant, evocative
poems, this stunning novel celebrates the joy of discovery and finding
wonder in the world around us.

Everyday Miracles

Super Attractor
A game-changing book offering a six-step approach on how to find and
follow your true calling and redefine success from entrepreneur and
soul coach Rha Goddess. Are you willing to believe in you? Every
single one of us has a calling. For most it’s the thing you have to
force yourself not to do. When you try to ignore it, you can’t stop
thinking about. It is the thing that both terrifies you and brings you
the most joy. Already living yours? Great! How do you make the most of
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it? The Calling will provide readers with a road map, via 3
fundamental shifts, on how to stay true, get paid and do good. The
steps that will help lead you there include: RECOGNIZING—it always
begins with awareness. If you can’t see it then you can’t do anything
about it. ACCEPTING—means embracing, and taking responsibility for
yourself, your life, and the things that want or need to be changed.
FORGIVING—yourself and others. AND MORE! The Calling will be the
resource that people have been asking Rha to write for years, and
there has never been a better time for her to share her proven method.

Ask and it is Given Cards
It’s a dark, rainy afternoon on Dublin’s jammed M50. The rain is
hammering on the windscreen of Daniella Moyles’ car. She is 29, a
highly successful radio presenter, model and influencer, but she can’t
stop the panic building in her head and chest. The internal state that
she has been trying to ignore is finally spilling over into something
undeniably physical. She is petrified. She looks to her boyfriend and
says, ‘I don’t know who or where I am.’ The next day, Daniella quit
her job and set out on a new path, backpacking around the world for
two years. Jump is a memoir about growing up, burning out, bad
decisions, reckless adventures, love and loss. It’s about what happens
when you let go of everything you think you need and are confronted by
who you really are – and how on the other side of this confrontation
lie true contentment, strength and authenticity.

Living an Inspired Life

Mindfulness On The Go Cards

Finding Wonders

Super Attractor
From the natural splendour of Devils Tower in Wyoming, to the medieval
pilgrimage of Camino de Santiago that stretches to Spain, Inspired
Traveller's Guides: Spiritual Places explores locations that will be a
balm to the mind and a tonic to the soul. Travel journalist Sarah
Baxter has carefully curated a selection of the 25 most spiritual
destinations from around the world – places that hold the promise of
rare and profound experiences, whether areas of natural beauty imbued
with spiritual significance or sites constructed for worship. From
breathtaking scenery to religious capitals, sacred valleys to places
of natural beauty, here the full spiritual story and unique
tranquillity of each place is revealed with beautiful hand-drawn
illustrations and evocative tales of previous visitors that will both
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delight and inspire. Featured locations: Crater Lake, Oregon, USA;
Mauna Kea, Hawaii, USA; Devils Tower, Wyoming, USA; Haida Gwai,
Canada; Teotihuacan, Mexico; Lake Titicaca, Bolivia and Peru; Easter
Island, Chile; St Catherine's Monastery, Egypt; Kyoto, Japan;
Shwedagon Pagoda, Myanmar; Adam's Peak, Sri Lanka; Varanasi and the
Ganges, India; Mount Kailash, China; Cape Reinga, New Zealand; Uluru,
Australia; Saut d'Eau waterfall, Haiti; Camino de Santiago, Spain;
Mezquita de Cordoba, Spain; Isle of Iona, Scotland; Avebury, England;
Mont St-Michel, France; Lourdes, France; Luther Trail and Wittenburg
Cathedral, Germany; Mount Olympus, Greece; Temple Mount and Jerusalem,
Israel. Perfect for those who want to get away from it all, this book
takes you closer to these sacred locations than ever before. Each book
in the Inspired Traveller's Guides series offers readers a
fascinating, informative and charmingly illustrated guide to mustvisit destinations round the globe. Also from this series, explore
intriguing: Artistic Places (March 2021), Literary Places, Hidden
Places and Mystical Places.

Notes from the Universe on Abundance
Worthy author Nancy Levin shows you how to turn the old model of
relationship on its head and build something better and more
fulfilling than you've had before. Are you ready to go back to the
drawing board in your love life--and end up more satisfied than you've
ever been before? In these pages, master coach Nancy Levin takes a
truly fresh look at relationships, showing you how to build them
better from the ground up--or perform some skillful renovations.
Permission to Put Yourself First is for you if you fit any of these
profiles: you're single and looking for a new relationship beyond what
you've experienced before . . . you're happy alone but looking toward
a great relationship in the future . . . you're divorced and
determined never to do that again . . . or you're recovering from the
death of a partner and unsure what's next. It's also for you if you're
currently in a relationship that you want to refresh and restore; a
relationship that challenges or threatens your boundaries; a
relationship you're not sure you can salvage; or a relationship you
recognize as the exact right teacher for you, even if it's not easy.
Essentially, this book is for you if you're ready for something more
in relationship than what the old models have offered. It's based on
the essential truth that relationship is first and foremost where we
learn to love ourselves. Drawing on many of the same exercises she
uses with her clients, Nancy guides you through a 10-step process to
dissolve your emotional and psychological roadblocks to self-love so
you can have the relationship you truly desire.

The Cosmic Journal
These beautiful cards capture the essence of the life-changing, bestselling book Ask and It Is Given.You will experience an enhancing of
your personal power, which may, at first, seem illogical or even
Page 4/13

Access Free Super Attractor A 52 Card Deck
magical, as the Energy Stream from which these cards have come
dovetails with the true essence of your own being. As you return for
frequent visits to these beautiful cards, you will begin to notice a
definite closing of the gap between where you are and where you want
to be on all subjects that are important to you.

Health, and the Law of Attraction Cards
A companion to Add More ~Ing to Your Life chronicles the author's
spiritual journey through low self-esteem and drug abuse to counsel
readers on how to overcome personal fears and achieve greater
fulfillment, providing a range of positive affirmations, physical
activities and meditations. Reprint.

Judgment Detox
Positively Wealthy is a guide to manifesting abundance for those who
want to redefine the meaning of wealth in their lives. This practical
book is designed to help you step out of your comfort zone, fearlessly
manifest the life of your dreams and find fulfilment and
sustainability using Law of Attraction methods. With her fresh,
relatable approach, Emma Mumford provides simple, no-nonsense advice
that has been proven to work in her own life. She will guide you
through daily challenges to complete over 33 days, culminating in a
journey that you can share with the Positively Wealthy community
online. Along the way, Emma describes her own experiences and the
lessons she has learnt with wealth, money and manifesting throughout
her career and personal life. Positively Wealthy will create
sustainable success in all aspects of your life and provide you with
valuable tools that can be used time and time again.

Notes from the Universe on Love & Connection
Tarot Affirmations Deck blends two traditions to create a powerful
tool for personal transformation. Well-known images depicting the
universal themes of tarot are combined with beautifully written
affirmations.

Messages from Your Animal Spirit Guides
The revered Buddhist teacher and author of When Things Fall Apart
presents the lojong teachings and the ways in which they can enrich
our lives Welcome compassion and fearlessness as your guide, and
you’ll live wisely and effectively in good times and bad. But that’s
easier said than done. In The Compassion Book, Pema Chödrön introduces
a powerful, transformative method to nurture these qualities using a
practice called lojong, which has been a primary focus of her
teachings and personal practice for many years. For centuries, Tibetan
Buddhists have relied on these teachings to awaken the deep goodness
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that lies within us. The lojong teachings include fifty-nine pithy
slogans for daily contemplation, such as “Always maintain only a
joyful mind,” “Don’t be swayed by external circumstances,” “Don’t try
to be the fastest,” and “Be grateful to everyone.” This book presents
each of these slogans and includes Pema’s clear, succinct guidance on
how to understand them—and how they can enrich our lives. It also
features a forty-five-minute downloadable audio program entitled
“Opening the Heart,” in which Pema offers in-depth instruction on
tonglen meditation, a powerful practice that anyone can undertake to
awaken compassion for oneself and others.

Add More Ing to Your Life

Quantum Human Design

Super Attractor
Gina and Karol Daly have always been larger than life, there just
isn’t as much of them anymore. Together they’ve lost over nine stone,
and they’ve done it by eating food that looks like it could have come
straight from the local takeaway. The Daly Dish is the first
collection of recipes that have made the couple an Instagram
sensation. From sections including Dishy Dinners, Ask Me Airfryer,
Savage Snacks and Saucy Sauces, this book is for anyone who wants to
eat the food they love and slim at the same time.

May Cause Miracles
Unleash Your Inner Money Babe is a workbook designed to help you let
go of your past programming and limiting beliefs around money, and
unlock the mindset of abundance and wealth. The workbook is designed
to be a fun, exciting, truth-bomb packed 21 day challenge with the
goal of manifesting $1,000 by the end of the 21 days. Kathrin guides
you how to do this step-by-step with her "money babe actions" that
allow you to tap into your innate ability to manifest money. Society
wants you to think that money is hard. But the Universe is urging you
to learn the truth about money. This workbook is your key to unlocking
your natural money manifesting abilities that you didn't know you had
all along. After the challenge, you'll never go back to struggling
with money again. Ever. You can find more about Kathrin on Instagram
at @manifestationbabe, on Facebook by searching Manifestation Babe, or
online at ManifestationBabe.com.

Manifest Your Desires

Miracles Now
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There's no magic pill for self-love so this empowering oracle deck
will help you discover the magic within and break free of the fear
that holds you back from shining your light. This 44-card self-love
oracle and guidebook creates a fun and playful approach to making
friends with your inner mean girl to help you build confidence,
resilience, and reclaim your personal power. Whether you're feeling
stuck or needing a motivational kick in the butt these cards will help
you to believe in yourself, overcome overwhelming negative thoughts,
and encourage you to manifest your wild and crazy dreams. This tool
for self-discovery embodies empowerment, equality, courage, freedom,
sisterhood, and the space to be your authentic self, unapologetically.
Let these cards guide you back home to your soul's sacred center and
may you remember just how badass you truly are because you are meant
to SHINE! You are exactly where you need to be.Brittney Carmichael is
a trailblazing Lightworker on a mission to inspire you to SHINE from
the inside. Founder of Shine School®, co-founder of The Elevated
Life®, plus she's 99% unicorn. Find out more on
www.brittneycarmichael.comCover Illustration and Design by Jena Kane

The Daly Dish
In this inspirational work, beloved best-selling author Dr. Wayne W.
Dyer shows you how to restore balance in your life by offering nine
principles for realigning your thoughts so that they correspond to
your highest desires. Imagine a balance scale with one end weighted
down to the ground, and the other end – featuring the objects of your
desires – sticking up precariously in the air. This scale is a
measurement of your thoughts. To restore the same balance that
characterizes everything in our universe, you have to take up the
weighty thoughts so that they match up to your desires. The seasons
reflect the overall harmony of life. For example, winter passes and
the blossoms emerge. This is balanced by a need to have the trees
rest, so autumn arrives on time and helps the trees ready themselves
for another period of repose. This book is dedicated to the idea that
we’re a vital component of this creative process and have within
ourselves the wherewithal to create all that we want if we recognize
and revise out-of-balance thoughts.

Spirit Junkie
Offering a plan for releasing fear and embracing gratitude, reveals
how simple, consistent shifts in our thinking and actions can lead to
miraculous changes in daily life.

The Illuminated Tarot

The Compassion Book
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Are you ready to take your spiritual practice to the next level and
manifest love and joy like you've never experienced before? When we
connect to the non-physical presence beyond our visible sight, true
miracles happen. Super Attractor is a manifesto for making that
connection and marrying your spiritual life with your day-to-day
experience. In these pages, you'll learn to: - shift from occasional
practising to living a spiritual life every day - create a life filled
with purpose, happiness and freedom - release the past and live
without fear of the future - tap into the infinite source of
abundance, joy and wellbeing that is your birthright - bring more
light to your own life and the world around you Super Attractor
teaches us how to co-create the life we want, that attracting is fun
and that we don't have to work as hard to get what we want. Most
importantly, it shows us that when we connect to our intuitive powers,
we become a force of love in the world.

Spiritual Places
Are you ready to take your spiritual practice to the next level and
manifest love and joy like you've never experienced before? When we
connect to the non-physical presence beyond our visible sight, true
miracles happen. Super Attractor is a manifesto for making that
connection and marrying your spiritual life with your day-to-day
experience. In these pages, you'll learn to: - shift from occasional
practising to living a spiritual life every day - create a life filled
with purpose, happiness and freedom - release the past and live
without fear of the future - tap into the infinite source of
abundance, joy and wellbeing that is your birthright - bring more
light to your own life and the world around you Super Attractor
teaches us how to co-create the life we want, that attracting is fun
and that we don't have to work as hard to get what we want. Most
importantly, it shows us that when we connect to our intuitive powers,
we become a force of love in the world.

Jump
In her latest book, The Universe Has Your Back, New York Times bestselling author Gabrielle Bernstein teaches readers how to transform
their fear into faith in order to live a divinely guided life. Each
story and lesson in the book guides readers to release the blocks to
what they most long for: happiness, security and clear direction. The
lessons help readers relinquish the need to control so they can relax
into a sense of certainty and freedom. Readers will learn to stop
chasing life and truly live. Making the shift from fear to faith will
give readers a sense of power in a world that all too often makes them
feel utterly powerless. When the tragedies of the world seem
overwhelming, this book will help guide them back to their true power.
Gabrielle says, “My commitment with this book is to wake up as many
people as possible to their connection to faith and joy. In that
connection, we can be guided to our true purpose: to be love and
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spread love. These words can no longer be cute buzz phrases that we
merely post on social media. Rather, these words must be our mission.
The happiness, safety, and security we long for lies in our commitment
to love. ” When readers follow this path, they ’ll begin to feel a
swell of energy move through them. They will find strength when they
are down, synchronicity and support when they ’re lost, safety in the
face of uncertainty, and joy when they are otherwise in pain. Follow
the secrets revealed in this book to unleash the presence of your
power and know always that The Universe Has Your Back.

Permission to Put Yourself First
One #Truthbomb can go a long way: minds changed, hearts opened, souls
soothed. Volume 1 of the deck went big. Volume 2 is just astruthy and
juicy.I've curated another 134 #Truthbomb cards. Same velvety feel
printed on heavy, creamy stock. And with bright pink REACH certified
foil embossing + natural soybean inks, they are hot-hot-hotter and ecofriendly. Use them as your daily oracle, or to sneak a card into your
friends' purse. Get a deck for you and another deck just for
sprinkling in cafes and as party favours. #Truthbombs awaaaay!

Postcards from Spirit
“Gabrielle is the real thing. I respect her work immensely.” —Dr.
Wayne Dyer “A new role model.” —The New York Times “I came to one of
Bernstein’s monthly lectures and got my first look at the woman I’d
one day unabashedly refer to as ‘my guru.’” —Elle From #1 New York
Times bestselling author Gabrielle Bernstein comes a clear, proactive,
step-by-step process to release the beliefs that hold you back from
living a better life. This six-step practice offers many promises.
Petty resentments will disappear, compassion will replace attack, the
energy of resistance will transform into freedom and you’ll feel more
peace and happiness than you’ve ever known. I can testify to these
results because I’ve lived them. I’ve never felt more freedom and joy
than I have when writing and practicing these steps. My commitment to
healing my own relationship to judgment has changed my life in
profound ways. My awareness of my judgment has helped me become a more
mindful and conscious person. My willingness to heal these perceptions
has set me free. I have been able to let go of resentments and
jealousies, I can face pain with curiosity and love, and I forgive
others and myself much more easily. Best of all, I have a healthy
relationship to judgment so that I can witness when it shows up and I
can use these steps to quickly return to love. The Judgment Detox is
an interactive six-step process that calls on spiritual principles
from the text A Course in Miracles, Kundalini yoga, the Emotional
Freedom Technique (aka Tapping), meditation, prayer and metaphysical
teachings. I’ve demystified these principles to make them easy to
commit to and apply in your daily life. Each lesson builds upon the
next to support true healing. When you commit to following the process
and become willing to let go, judgment, pain and suffering will begin
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to dissolve. And the miracles will keep coming. Once you begin to feel
better you start to release your resistance to love. The more you
practice these steps, the more love enters into your consciousness and
into your energetic vibration. When you’re in harmony with love, you
receive more of what you want. Your energy attracts its likeness. So
when you shift your energy from defensive judgment to free-flowing
love your life gets awesome. You’ll attract exactly what you need,
your relationships will heal, your health will improve and you’ll feel
safer and more secure. One loving thought at a time creates a miracle.
Follow these steps to clear all blocks, spread more love and live a
miraculous life.

Being in Balance
Nurture is the only all-in-one pregnancy and birthing book for modern
mothers-to-be and their partners who want a more integrative approach.
Author Erica Chidi Cohen has assisted countless births and helped
hundreds of families ease into their new roles through her work as a
doula. This beautiful and comprehensive pregnancy companion covers
everything from the beginning months of pregnancy to the baby's first
weeks. Including supportive and encouraging self-care and mindfulness
exercises along with more than 40 charming and helpful illustrations,
here's everything a modern mama would want to know: fetal development,
nutrition support for every month of pregnancy, making birth choices,
the basics of breastfeeding, and more.

Positively Wealthy
“Every part of your life is experienced through the perspective of
your physical body, and when you feel good, everything you see looks
better. And so, there are few things of greater value than the
achievement of health and physical well-being. “Not only does a goodfeeling body promote positive thoughts, but, also, positive thoughts
promote a good-feeling body. It is our expectation that as you ponder
these cards, a new point of attraction will begin to be activated
within you that eventually can lead to a wonderful mood or attitude,
for if you are able to find feelings of relief even when your body is
hurting or sick, you will find physical improvement, because your
thoughts create your reality.” — Esther & Jerry

Mindfulness on the Go

Unleash Your Inner Money Babe

Tarot Affirmations
A pocket-sized collection of 25 easy mindfulness practices you can do
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anytime, anywhere—from the author of Mindful Eating Mindfulness can
reduce stress, improve physical health and quality of life, and give
you deep insight. Meditation practice is one way to do it, but not the
only way. In fact, there are easy ways to fit it into your everyday
life. Jan Chozen Bays provides here 25 practices that can be used on
the go to cultivate mindfulness. The three-breath practice, the
mindfulness of entering rooms, offering compliments, tasting your food
one careful bite at a time—these deceptively simple practices can have
a cumulative effect for the better. Use them to cultivate the
gratitude and insight that come from paying attention with body,
heart, and mind to life’s many small moments. This book is an
abridgment of Bays' longer collection How to Train a Wild Elephant:
And Other Adventures in Mindfulness. Mindfulness on the Go is part of
the Shambhala Pocket Library series. The Shambhala Pocket Library is a
collection of short, portable teachings from notable figures across
religious traditions and classic texts. The covers in this series are
rendered by Colorado artist Robert Spellman. The books in this
collection distill the wisdom and heart of the work Shambhala
Publications has published over 50 years into a compact format that is
collectible, reader-friendly, and applicable to everyday life.

Nurture
Let’s be real for a sec. Most of us don’t have time for an hour of
yoga or 30 minutes of meditation every day. We’re overwhelmed as it
is. Our spiritual practice shouldn’t add to that. That’s why I’ve
handpicked 108 simple techniques to combat our most common
problems—stress, burnout, frustration, jealousy, resentment. The stuff
we have to deal with on a daily basis. This book is designed so that
you can achieve peace and experience miracles now. Inspired by some of
the greatest spiritual teachings, these practical, moment-to-moment
tools will help you eliminate blocks and live with more ease. They’re
powerful, life-changing meditations and principles, modernized and
broken down into easy-to-digest techniques to fit your lifestyle.
Throughout the book, I share principles from both A Course in Miracles
and Kundalini yoga and meditation. These tools can help you find your
connection to your inner strength. When you practice these techniques,
fear will melt away, inspiration will spring up, and a sense of peace
will set in.

Keepers of the Light Oracle Cards
Tapping into the spirit of the “Law of Attraction” made famous by the
international bestseller The Secret, this beautifully illustrated deck
of 52 daily meditation cards offers a new way to focus and channel
positive energy from the world around us. Divided into four
suits--Love and Relationships, Career and Prosperity, Creativity, and
Spiritual Growth--each card features a unique visualization,
meditation, exercise, or inspiring quotation. The box itself folds to
become an easel for displaying the cards as the reader meditates on
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its message. Delivering powerful inspiration and positivity, the deck
can help readers use the Law of Attraction to attain the best that
life has to offer.
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